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What Country am I living in?? I am very disappointed in the State of Oregon in this bill that
would take away parental rights to make medical decisions for their children. 47 States in our
Nation affirm Parental rights. Oregon needs to continue to be one of them!

There has been no measles outbreak in Oregon!

One person! one person! had measles in Oregon, and they were partially vaccinated, and there
were 3-4 others with a possible rash.

Where there is a risk there must be a choice!

This bill will basically handcuff parents and make it to where they cannot put their children in
daycare, preschool, private school,public school, Christian School unless they choose to get
every vaccine that the STATE deems necessary ?! What country do we live in ?

Vaccines have been deemed unavoidably unsafe by the federal government which is why
vaccine manufacturers have not been allowed to be sued since 1986 and why there is the
vaccine adverse event reporting system Vaers. How can you think it is okay to mandate
something that is unavoidably unsafe?!

Also, where are the vaccine records for the school bus drivers, teachers, the cafeteria workers
who are going to interact with my children? Why do I have to provide medical records to the
school when the people taking care of them do not have to?

Parents and parents alone are responsible for the health and well-being of their children and
making medical decisions for them. It is not the States responsibility to mandate.

Concerned mother of 4,
Sally Rogers
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